
NOTICE OF PUBLIC LIQUOR HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to anyone wishing to comment on the application that the City of 

Albuquerque Liquor Hearing Officer, Steven M. Chavez, pursuant to § 60-6B-4D(1), NMSA 1978 as 

amended, and § 13-2-1 Revised Ordinances, of Albuquerque, New Mexico,  1994 as amended, will hold a 

public hearing at the Albuquerque/Bernalillo County Government Center, located at One Civic Plaza NW, 

Albuquerque, New Mexico, in the City Council Committee Room, 9
th

 Floor, Room 9081 on Monday,  July 

29, 2019 at 9:00a.m.,  for the purpose of considering the application for a liquor license set forth hereunder. 

 

NOTICE OF PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES:  If you have a disability and require special 

assistance to participate in this hearing, please contact Sandra Chavez at least three days before the hearing 

date at 768-3147. 

 

 

1. Liquor License/Application: 1127727 

 Applicant: El Bontanero de Guaymas, LLC 

Doing Business As: El Botanero de Guaymas 

Proposed Location: 475 Coors Blvd. NW, Suite H, Albuquerque, NM 87121 

The applicant is requesting a Distance Waiver as the proposed location is within 300 feet of 

the Iglesia Cristiana El Shaddai, the Applicant is also requesting a Restaurant Liquor License 

with on premise consumption only. 

 

2. Liquor License/Application: 1124662 

 Applicant: Rocking P Restaurant Group, LLC 

Doing Business As: Old Town Pizza Parlor 

Proposed Location: 108 Rio Grande Blvd. NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104 

The applicant is requesting a Restaurant Liquor License with patio service. 

 

Steven M. Chavez, Esq.    June 28, 2019 

Liquor Hearing Officer 


